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Pueblo (ship) officer Edward Murphy, author of "Second in Command" to
speak to UCSD Men's Club

November 8, 1971

Mr. Edward R. Murphy, Jr., former Executive Officer of the USS Pueblo and author of the recent book, "Second
in Command," will speak to the University of California, San Diego Men's Club at noon, Wednesday, November
17.

The buffet luncheon, which is open to all interested persons, will be held in the Imperial Room of the Torrey
Pines Inn. Reservations can be made by calling Marvin Ainsworth (291-3330, Ext. 1301) or Don Suyeott
(453-2000, Ext. 2034).

Murphy, now a civilian in business in El Cajon, has taken a stand on the Pueblo incident which contrasts
markedly and, at times, heatedly, with the position taken by his former commanding officer, Comdr. Lloyd Bucher.

His explanation of his differences with Bucher should make for a lively program.
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